
Home school 2nd October 2019      Due Wednesday 7th October 
School 
This week we have been finding out about the Fire Service and Keeping safe in the event of a fire. 
In literacy they have been finding out about the character Superworm and asking questions. In 
Maths the children have been learning about the number 5 and how to count out a given amount.  
Next week we will be finding out about People who help us stay healthy. We will talk about the 
doctor, dentist, optician and nurses. We will think about ways to keep ourselves healthy by 
exercising, washing and eating fruits and vegetables and even make a fruit salad.  
Home 
Please can your child draw a healthy meal they would eat at home and talk about why it is 
healthy. Please label the foods your child says.  
Thank you, 
 
 


